
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC TENDER – EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

CONSULTANCY SERVICES TO UNDERTAKE A FEASIBILITY STUDY AND COST BENEFIT ANALYSIS OF 
NUMBER PORTABILITY FOR MOBILE SERVICES IN PAPUA NEW GUINEA 

NICTA WISHES TO ADVISE THAT THE DEADLINE FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST FOR THIS 
CONSULTANCY IS EXTENDED TO 4.30 PM, FRIDAY, 5 JUNE 2015   

 
The National Information and Communications Technology Authority (NICTA) is established by an act of 
Parliament called the National Information and Communications Technology Act 2009. NICTA is 
responsible for regulating the Information and Communications Technologies (ICT) sector in Papua New 
Guinea. 
 
NICTA is required to publish a discussion paper regarding the implementation of mobile number 
portability in Papua New Guinea. Mobile Number Portability refers to the ability of cellular mobile services 
consumers to retain their numbers whenever they decide to change their service providers or service 
types.  Following public consultation, NICTA is required to provide a report to the Minister responsible for 
ICT identifying NICTA's recommendation.  
 
The purpose of this consultancy is to conduct a comprehensive market research and undertake a cost 
benefit analysis to understand the demand for and actual benefits of Mobile Number Portability in PNG 
during the course of developing the Discussion Paper. The consultant will provide a comprehensive 
Feasibility Study and Cost Benefit Analysis and specifically the impact of number portability on business 
operations, competition within the mobile cellular market, consumer choice of service providers and 
overall economic activities. This assignment shall be carried out within a period of 3 months.  
 
NICTA now invites expressions of interest from eligible consulting firms to undertake a feasibility study 
and cost benefit analysis of Number Portability for mobile services in PNG. Interested consultants may 
submit their expressions of interest for the above services and must provide information indicating that 
they are qualified to perform the services (description of similar assignments, experience in similar 
conditions, qualifications and number of key staff and so forth). 
 

A copy of the Terms of Reference can be acquired via email or in person from Mr. Kila Gulo-Vui  on 
telephone 3033227 or email kgulovui@nicta.gov.pg. The closing date for submissions of expressions of 
interest is now extended to 4.30 pm Friday, 5 June 2015. Interested applicants should submit their 
expressions of interest (by mail or email)   to: 
 

 
Director Economics, Consumer and International Affairs 
National Information & Communications Technology Authority  
Section 34,Lot 19 & 20,Frangipani Street, Hohola 
PO Box 8444, BOROKO, National Capital District, Papua New Guinea 
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